Our field now open to turbine-powered models
(with restrictions)

The Riverside Radio Control Club would like to welcome Barry Hou as our Director of Turbine Flying.
With Barry’s help we are opening up our field to Turbine aircraft on a "Invitational Only" basis.

What this means is that you will need to contact Barry to get his approval to fly turbines at the Riverside
Field. Barry can be reached at (626) 399-9588 or Email to:barrymhou@gmail.com. Barry will make sure
all credentials are in order as well as perform a preflight inspection of all aircraft that you intend to fly.

You MUST HAVE berry’s approval to fly turbines at the riverside field.

Jeff Szueber
President, Riverside Radio Control Club

Riverside Radio Control Club

Turbine Rules

RRCC Turbine Rules by Barry Hou, RRCC Turbine Director, 5/21/2016

1) AMA turbine waiver required.

2) AMA regulations, guidelines and compliance required, with 200 MPH and 400 feet ceiling highly
recommended.

3) FAA registration required.
4) Turbine pilot initialization required, including aircraft inspection by RRCC Turbine Director.

5) First flight of a turbine jet is prohibited, unless supervised with the presence of RRCC Turbine Director
and or his assigned personnel.

6) Turbine pilots are requested to yield the calmer air to the lighter wing loading aircraft prior to 11AM.
7) All rules and regulations of RRCC will be observed and enforced.

8) Be a courteous flyer and have fun.



